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LD 716
I do not support LD 716.  As a farmer owning property in China coyotes are a huge 
problem for my live stock.  Since allowing coyote hunters to hunt my property it has 
helped tremendously.  If this passes it will have a negative affect on many people.  
With the limited amount of people hunting them we need to continue to hunt them  
year round to keep the population in check. Not to the mention since they started 
hunting my property and ones around me I have noticed a much healthier deer 
population. We can’t let people’s emotions control how we manage or wild life 
populations. So please do the right thing and don’t support this bill.


